
‭Join us for an evening with‬

‭Greater Boston PFLAG‬
‭“Discussing Identity with Youth”‬

‭Wednesday, March 5, 2025‬
‭6:30-8:00 p.m.‬

‭Birches School | 100 Bedford Road | Lincoln, MA‬

‭Join fellow parents/caregivers/educators in community as we support our youth!‬‭Engaging in‬
‭open discussions about identity with young individuals is crucial in fostering self-discovery,‬
‭empathy, and an understanding of diverse experiences, including LGBTQIA+ identities.‬
‭Addressing topics such as gender identity, expression, and sexual orientation encourages them‬
‭to embrace their uniqueness from an early age, while also promoting a more inclusive and‬
‭understanding society. By creating a safe and non-judgmental space for these conversations, we‬
‭empower youth participants to navigate their identities, including their LGBTQIA+ identities,‬
‭with confidence and age appropriate respect for both themselves and others.‬‭This program is‬
‭part of a series at Birches that includes workshops for faculty and students.‬

‭Birches School is excited to welcome back PFLAG!‬‭Greater‬‭Boston PFLAG’s mission is to‬
‭advocate for and advance equity and societal affirmation of LGBTQ people by building and‬
‭strengthening  loving families, safe communities, and a diverse and inclusive society.‬‭For‬
‭more information, please visit‬‭https://www.gbpflag.org/‬‭.‬

‭RSVPs encouraged at‬‭Birches School & PFLAG March 5‬‭2025‬

https://www.gbpflag.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8X1Xiz-TEqb7kOjrb69a0Jox648ChPOs_nK5fBaUz6eVP3A/viewform

